

12 June 2013

Gladys Webster fyi-request-836-5a29bc81@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Webster

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 11 June 2013 requesting information under the Official Information Act 1982. on the number of assessments done this year by Dr John Collier, Dr Jan Reeves, Dr Cheryl Broneck and Dr Anthony Asteriadis.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 9 July 2013.

Yours sincerely

Daniel James

Advisor, Government Services